
 

 

 

 

Save the Date!  

Rising 6th Grade Students & Parents 

of Palmer Middle School  

 

Tuesday, March 26, 2024, at 6:30 pm 
Rising 6th graders and parent(s) /caregiver will check in at a table in the front lobby. 

 

Students will have the opportunity to learn about middle school life at 

Palmer. Students will tour the school, meet the 6th grade teachers and 

other rising Panthers!  

Parents will have an opportunity to attend the Rising 6th Grade Spirit 

Night starting in the Palmer Theater and meet Administration, 

Counselors, and Faculty as we present important information about the 

transition to middle school.  

 

Palmer Middle School, 690 N Booth Road NW, Kennesaw, GA 30144 

 

 

 


